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  Mrs. Behan’s thought of the week  

Entrance Hall 
 

Over the past few weeks, we have been 

working on improving the entrance hall 

in school. We have had a fish tank full of 

beautiful fish installed which the children 

have been helping to feed and care for 

and we have also decorated the walls.  
The main feature is an amazing seasons 

themed tree. 
(Hand painted by Mrs Jolly and Miss 

Tyrer!) 
All of the children are welcome to   

contribute to this by designing leaves 

that we can add to the tree. 

 

Diary Dates   

 

Y6 Parent SAT’s meeting  
Tuesday 3rd March              

3pm-3:30pm or 4:30-5pm 

 

Y2 Parent SAT’s meeting 
Tuesday 3rd March        

3:30pm-4pm or 5-5:30pm  

 

Y1A Assembly  
Wednesday 11th March 9am  

 

Y1T Assembly  
Wednesday 18th March 9am 

 

Y2 Assembly  

Wednesday 25th March 9am  

 
School breaks up for Easter 

Holidays  
Friday 27th March– Monday 

13th April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council  
 

In every newsletter we will 

be introducing a member of 

the school council. 

 
This week is Millie H in Year 

6… 

 
Favourite colour: Black and 

White  

 
Favourite Author: J.K Rowling 

and David Walliams  

 
Favourite day of the week:    

Thursday because it is clarinet day 

and singing assembly.   

 

Favourite subject: Art and P.E  

 
Funny joke: Why did the chicken 

cross the road? To get to the other 

side!  

 
Why Millie wanted to be a  

school counsellor: 

“I like to inspire and help others.”  

Parent conference 

 
Please can all return slips for 

the parent conferences be 

handed back in to school by  

Friday 6th March. 

 
Please ask at the office if you 

require another letter. 
 

 

P.E Kits 

 
We ask that children have their 

P.E kits in school every day during 

term time and that if they need to 

be washed that this is done over 

the weekend to avoid children 

having to borrow spare school 

kits.  

Crucial Crew 
On Friday 7th February, Year 6 spent the morning at 

Crucial Crew learning about how to stay safe outside of 

school. 
They had talks from people in the emergency services 

such as Police, paramedics, RNLI and transport officers. 

They also had a lesson on internet safety. 

It was a very interesting morning! 

 

 

What a great start we have had to the first week of term!  
On Tuesday, KS1 had a visit from Mrs. Temel who showed them a huge box of new programmable 

toys. Isaac and Allyssia represented Masefield in the Little Levers Carnival project this Thursday.   
They performed for the whole school alongside other children from local schools. We hope you like 

the new look we have given the entrance area too! Mrs Jolly and Miss Tyrer teamed up and have    

created a much brighter and more magical area for visitors. Thank you for your continued support. 


